Mulinemah Athletic Club

March 13, 2018

Dear Mr. Acbi,

Thank you for meeting with me this morning to discuss what the Planning & Sustainability
Commission is working on in the Portland community to address the South Portland Addressing
Project.

[ wanted ro let you know that | am fully committed to collaborate with the City of Portland in
order to make this more efficient for our membership.

Please let me know how ] can assist in the future and I look forward to the improvements. Feel
free contact me at 503-517-7281, or you may reach me by email at kpollack@themac.com.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Pollack
Membership Manager

U SW Solmon Steer Tordhd, Oregon 97205
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